
Welcome to our summer term attendance newsletter update. This
edition focused on our summer term rewards, including our big
reward with a trip to Alton Towers theme park on Wednesday 24
July. Within the newsletter you will also find some key updates
looking to next academic year that all parents and carers need to
be aware of.

We are delighted to offer the opportunity for students to earn an
exclusive invitation on the Alton Towers trip by having a
combination of 100% attendance and 0% unauthorised absences
between 3rd June and 10th July. This must be combined with an
attitude to learning that has consistently met our academy values
of integrity, ambition, and excellence.

Staff and students alike are looking forward to the trip, so
remember you’ve got to be in to win!

Mr M Snowden (Associate Assistant Principal - Attendance &
Pastoral Care)

@DukeriesAcademy
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Key Dates
Summer Term

WC 24th June - Diversity
Week

WC 1st July - Y10 Work
Experience & Y6-7 Transition
Week

Monday 8th July - Sports
Day

17th-19th July - Matilda
Muscial

Tuesday 23rd July - Y7
Bridge Graduation

Wednesday 24th July - Alton
Towers Reward Trip



1st Y7

2nd Y11

3rd Y10

4th Y8

5th Y9

1st 8.1JFO

2nd 7.2OS

3rd 11.3EV

4th 8.2SE

5th 9.3AB

During Spring Term, there
were a wealth of motivating
reward schemes and
challenges for TDA students to
engage with related to their
attendance.

Enrich Programme
Our Thursday Enrich
programme gives a wide
range of opportunities outside
the “classroom”. Projects last
term included Chess,
Volunteering, Emerging
Sports, the Matilda school
production, and Young
Enterprise focused on
business and marketing in
raising funds for the Y11 Prom!

Fries-day Rewards!!
To encourage resilient attendance
through to the end of the week,
we have carried Fries-day through
from Spring to Summer Term.
Every Friday, 15 lucky students in
attendance will receive a special
cafeteria token giving them a free
portion of our famous chicken &
chips. The winners and a friend
also get a VIP queue jump!

LATE BELL UPDATE
AND ATTENDANCE
PROCESSES

Our best attending year group and
coaching teams from Spring Term
are below;

The late bell has been relaunched at school to support
student’s punctuality to lessons. It is important for all
students to be on time for their lessons to ensure a smooth
start and prevent any potential disruption that may occur as
a result of late arrival.

As detailed in a letter home, from Monday 10th June a bell
will sound five minutes into each lesson, If a student arrives
after this without a verified reason, the teacher will issue an
R30 “Lack of Punctuality” after-school detention.

Punctuality to school in the morning is also crucial for
students to engage fully with Breakfast Club, Lineups,
Standards Gate, and a mentally stimulating Morning
Meeting. Students arriving late to school after registers close
receive an unauthorised absence U code for their AM mark.
This caps attendance at 50% for the day, and contributes to
the attendance enforcement pathway.

Support us in continuing to raise our standards by
discussing this with your child to ensure they have excellent
attendance and punctuality.

SUPPORTING EXCELLENT
ATTENDANCE

TOP ATTENDING YEAR
GROUPS AND

COACHING TEAMS

Year Groups Coaches

Year Group Rewards
Key Stage 3 students have been
battling it out with their
attendance combined with
points for living the academy
values. Delicious lunch and treat
rewards were on offer in Mr
Forster’s league in Y7, and as a
reward for the winners of Mrs
Thompson’s Teddy Trophy. Well
done to 7.1JS, 8.2SE, and 9.3AB
who enjoyed copious amounts
of pizza, doughnuts and cookies
as their prize!

Free Breakfast Club
TDA provides breakfast in the
cafeteria for all students,
entirely free-of-charge, from
08:20 onwards. This helps
support families from rushing in
the morning and prevents
lateness.



Please see attached below an important update on Penalty
Notice Fines from Academy Transformation Trust


